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• The Board met today where it was expected that we would be considering a 

recommendation about secondary French Immersion. The Superintendent received new 
information after the meeting package was posted publicly.  The Superintendent 
requested that she be given time to consider this new information and bring forward a 
revised recommendation report at a future meeting.  The Board approved the removal 
of the report from the agenda.  

• The Board received $858K for classroom complexity.  $354K has been allocated to Early 
Learning and $504K has been allocated to Specialized Supports for Schools for the 
following items: 

• a Speech Language Pathologist Assistant  
• a Speech Language Pathologist Assistive Technology  
• a Reading Specialist Consultant position. 

• The Board identified areas of focus for the Board’s work and advocacy for the 2023-24 
at Retreat that was held on September 18 and 19.   


